

Provident Newsletter

March

Days off for Students in March:

- 9th Teacher Inservice No Students
- 12th Conferences No Students
- 26th-30th Spring Break

Parent Group Info

If you are a parent at PCS, you automatically receive parent group emails.

Upcoming Meetings:

March 8th 5:30 PM *Change due to Bookfair April 12th 3-4 PM May 10th 7-8 PM

Penny Wars

March 12th - 23rd

- -Students in each grade level will be participating in penny wars. Students will use spare change to try to keep each other from getting the most points.
- 1 penny Adds 1 point
- 1 nickel Subtracts 5 points
- 1 dime Subtracts 10 points
- 1 quarter Subtracts 25 points
- *Proceeds will be used for field trips.

Thursday Folders

Students bring home school information on Thursdays of each week. Please ask your child for Thursday Folder information.

Therapy Dog Visits

We are working hard to make sure that all students have an opportunity to have a classroom visit with Chloe, our therapy dog.

Scholastic Book Club

In order to promote reading within our school, we are participating in the Scholastic Book Club Program. Our school (class) code is R748j when ordering online at scholastic.com/newparent (to set up account). \$1.00 books are offered in each month's selections.

*Book orders must be received by the last day of the month instead of the third Thursday of the month. The book orders will be coming home later this month because of the Book Fair.

Dismissal

- Dismissal changes are distributed by 3:30 each day. Please inform the office by 3:00 pm if you need to change your child's normal dismissal.
- Sending a note in the morning works well for any known dismissal changes, but also giving the school a call to ensure that the note was received. We ask that parents who are picking up students refrain from signing out students in the office after 3:30 pm unless there is an emergency or the student has an early dismissal.

Book Fair Fundraiser

The book fair was a HUGE success. As of Thursday morning, our sales totaled \$2,573. Provident will receive \$934 in books for our bookroom (These totals will be higher because we will have another day added to the totals). Thank you to all of our parent volunteers, and a special thanks to Marijane Ankiewicz who was our chairperson for the fundraiser.